
Footprints 

Why A Stepping Stone Foundation? 

*Ring-Ring* - your phone at home rings – that 
is if you still have a home phone.  You check 
your Caller ID and you see it is a local chari-
ty.  Now the first dilemma, do I answer the 
phone or let it go to voicemail?  You take your 
chances and answer the phone and you find 
yourself speaking to a very pleasant person re-
questing assistance for their charity.   

Second dilemma, do you donate? 

Every day we are faced with requests to donate 
to a charity.  Especially today with the natural 
disasters displacing people from their homes 
and taxing state and local governments for as-
sistance.   

How do you choose?  The best advice – give to 
a charity that speaks to your heart, helps your 
community and/or contributes to making the 
future of your city better. 

A Stepping Stone Foundation speaks to several 
different causes.  First, we give our preschool-
ers the tools needed to succeed when entering 
elementary school.  Second, parents are in-
volved with their children’s learning through 
working with their child at the school, further-
ing their own education and participating in 
home visits to ensure nutrition and continued 
studies are built into their home life.  Lastly, 
our scholarship program for former preschool 
students entering post-secondary education 
programs assists in developing strong citizens 
for our community.  

When deciding what charity to donate to, con-
sider A Stepping Stone Foundation which 
speaks loudest to your heart, your community 
and your future. 

FROM THE BOARD PRESIDENT 

Jeanne Baker 

 

10th Annual CENA Major Sponsors:  

Tooker Family Foundation 

BCBS AZ, Helios Education Foundation and  

MCCC Foundation 

 

Presenting Sponsor 

The 2017 Cena y Serenata was another success netting 

$50,000 for our children and families of A Stepping 

Stone’s LEAF program (Literacy Elevates Arizona Fami-

lies).  Pictured here L-R: Dr. David Garcia, MC; Cyn-

thia Gattorna, Executive Director; Honoree of Distinc-

tion, MCCC Chancellor, Dr. Maria Harper-Marinick; 
Event Chair, Jennifer Sanchez; and Cena 2018 Event 

Chair, Dr. Gabriel Escontrias.  

Pictured to the left: 

Event Honorary Chair, 

Tom Simplot; President 

of A Stepping Stone, 

Jeanne Baker with 

Jennifer Sanchez. 
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A Stepping Stone 
Board 

President 

Jeanne Baker 
 

Vice Presidents 

Dr. Gabriel Escontrias 

Matthew Marquez 

Secretary 

Jessica Sanchez 

Treasurer 

Judith Brengi, CPA 

At-Large 

Kelsey Carmena 

Dr. Lenay Dunn 

Carla Howard 

Melissa Ogea 

William Rader 

James Torrey 

Sue Yale 

 

Staff 

Executive Director 

Cynthia Gattorna 

cindy@asteppingstone.org 

Office Interns 

Kimberly Fernandez 

Neida Sandoval 

 

Program Consultant 

Paulette Harshberger 

Development Consultant 

Sue Tormala 

 

Office Contact 

Tel: 602-843-8281 

info@asteppingstone.org 

 Are you a golfer?  Yes?  Well, we have a great challenge for you. 
Are you a golfer?  No?  Well, we have the same great challenge for you. 
That’s right.  Golf or don’t golf.  Like golf or don’t like golf.  By getting 
involved, you can benefit the families of A Stepping Stone Foundation. 

When the PGA Tour professionals roll into town for the Waste Management 
Phoenix Open, you can become part of the action through the tournament’s 
Birdies for Charity Program, which centers around the PGA TOUR profes-
sionals making birdies – lots of them – during the Phoenix Open in February 2018. 

One of our long-time donors has already made a pledge of $10,000 for 
the tournament.  He will make that donation directly to Birdies for Charity 
on behalf of A Stepping Stone Foundation, and we will then receive 
$11,000 from Birdies for Charity.  Every single pledge or donation made to 

Birdies for Charity on our behalf will have their donation to us increase by 10%.   

Our donor, who wishes to remain anonymous, asked us to announce his 
donation to inspire our friends to participate.  This is one of those wonder-
ful times when the money you donate on behalf of A Stepping Stone will be 
worth even more to us because of the 110% return on that donation. 

Pledges can be made in lump sums (as the one above) or can be pledged 
for each birdie made during the tournament.  Last year there were about 
1,500 birdies made.  At one penny per birdie, the donor would then be 
billed (or their credit card charged) for $15.  At two cents, the donation 
would be $30, etc. Please call the office for more details: 602-843-8281. 

A NOTE FROM Sue Tormala, Development Consultant 

FOOTNOTES 

Cynthia Gattorna, Executive Director 

A vision forward for our Stepping Stone organization includes adequate 
support and organizational capacity.  To that end, I have applied to the 
Piper Fellows program to increase my own capacity for growth and please 
find below a few new ideas to support our financial growth.  

There are so many ways to support our children and families financially! 
See Sue Tormala’s article below regarding Phoenix Open’s Birdies for 
Charities.  Below are three more ways we often do not talk enough about: 

1. IRA Qualified Charitable Distribution (QCD). Are you 70.5 or older? 
Ask your tax advisor if donating from your Standard IRA (not Roth) is 
right for you! Donor pays no income tax on distribution! 

2. Have you remembered A Stepping Stone in your will?  We have 
provided quality two-generational learning in our community for 27 
years and we will continue to do so for many years into the future as 
long as the need exists. Please consider including A Stepping Stone 
Foundation as a beneficiary of your estate. Call me for details. 

3. Open a bank account at BBVA Compass, mention A Stepping Stone 
and we get $50!  Our BBVA Compass code is 127401.  Call me at the 
office for details. 602-843-8281. 

As always, we are so very GRATEFUL for your support! 
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Meet our Newest Board Member 

Thank You for Your Board Service! 

     We would like to take 
this opportunity to honor 
outgoing board members: 
Ms. Beverly Carroll (2006-2016 
& Board President 2011-2013) 
and Ms. Jennifer Sanchez 
(2009-2017 & Board President 
2013-2015).   

     Beverly and Jennifer 
provided excellent leadership 

for the board through periods 
of challenge and celebration.  
We will miss their direct 
advocacy for our Stepping 
Stone children and families, 
their passion for building a 
better community and their 
positive presence on the 
board. Best wishes on your 
next endeavors, ladies! 

A Stepping Stone welcomes Dr. Lenay Dunn to the board.  Dr. Dunn 
serves as a Senior Research Associate in Innovation Studies at WestEd. 
Across her portfolio of work, she provides research, evaluation, and tech-
nical assistance on topics including systemic reform, formative assess-
ment, and school and district improvement. 
 

Dr. Dunn also serves as a faculty associate for the ASU Lodestar Center's 
Nonprofit Management Institute where she teaches the Measuring for Im-
pact course and courses for the Social Impact Measurement Certificate. 
She is an experienced educational leader, researcher, and evaluator. 
 

When asked why she joined A Stepping Stone Foundation Board, she re-
plied, "I believe in the power of family literacy and high quality early learning experiences to 

equip young children, and their families, with the tools to become lifelong learners and leaders. 
The mission of ASSF is close to my heart and I am honored to be a board member for such an 
important organization." 

Winter is a Giving Season! 

Each year, A Stepping Stone volunteers shepherd our annual giving program, lovingly called 
Christmas Angels.  Outgoing board member Beverly Carroll is handing this special task to a 
new leader this year who is yet to be named.   

If you would like to participate in the program, please call the office for 
details.  A special thanks to Shadow Rock UCC who, as of the writing of 
this article, will once again host a Christmas Angel tree beginning Nov. 
19th, where you can choose an angel to adopt for gifting.  

To financially support this year’s project, you can mail a check to A 
Stepping Stone Foundation, P.O. Box 87149 Phoenix, AZ 85080.  
Make checks payable to A Stepping Stone Foundation and please identify 
it as a gift to the 2017 Christmas Angel Project. A Stepping Stone is a 
501c3 and donations are deductible to the extent of the law. 

Gifts should be delivered to Shadow Rock no later than Saturday, 
December 10th. Call the Stepping Stone Office for more information: 
602-843-8281 

Bev is pictured 

here with Stepping 

Stone teachers. 

Jennifer pictured 

here with Phoenix 

Councilwoman 

Kate Gallego. 

Bev Carroll is pictured 

here handing out gifts 

to our parents at the 

Bret Tarver Isaac site. 
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Adult Literacy 

Intergenerational Activities 

A Stepping Stone Foundation 

Mission 2016-2017 

Parenting Education 

Billie Gannaway College Scholarship 

Early Childhood Education 

Early Childhood Education 

Parenting Education 

Adult Literacy (GED/ESL) 

Home Visiting 

Intergenerational Activities 

Childcare 

College Scholarships 

Home Visits 

Former preschoolers accepting their 2017-2018 college scholarships. 

Thanks to Shadow Rock UCC for once again donating the space! 

MCCC Chancellor Maria Harper Marinick visiting parents 

during Kith and Kin parenting. 

All Families Participate In: 
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A Stepping Stone Foundation 

Revenue and Expense Snapshots for Last Completed Fiscal Year1 

1   Derived from preliminary financials dated August 29th. The independent audit conducted by Fester Chapman will be 
available in the office by November 15th.  Please don’t hesitate to ask for a copy by calling or emailing the Stepping 
Stone Office: 602-843-8281 or cindy@asteppingstone.org 

Corporate 
and Founda-
tion Contribu-
tions  
$202,523 

$223,108.18 

$130,947.37 

$54,986.00 

$4,810.00 $36,317.00 

Support and Revenue 2016-2017 

Corporate and Foundation Contributions* Inidividual Contributions

Special Events (net) Investment Income

Assets released from restriction

Total Revenue 
$ 450,169 

$327,072.30 

$22,595.00 

$46,401.00 

$33,250.00 $8,216.00 

Functional Expenses 2016-2017

Preschool and Family Literacy Programs Scholarship Awards

General and Admin Fundraising

Interns

Total Expenses 
$429,318 

LEAF 

(Family Literacy) 
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ACSS   

Adornetto, Charles   

Ahl, Carl and Mary   

Alexander, Sharon S   

Alliance Bank Of Arizona   

American Express Charitable Fund   

Anderson, Dorothy   

Anderson, Marcia and  Brian 

APS  

APS Foundation   

Arizona Community Foundation   

Arizona Foundation For Educational Ad-
vancement   

Association For Supportive Child Care  

Astorga, Tony and Milena   

ASU Center for Gender Equity in Science & 

Technology   

AT&T   

Avnet, Inc   

AZHCC 

Baker,  Ineke   

Baker, Jeanne   

Barrios, Frank   

Barry, Colin and Joanne 

Barry, Ken and Rae   

Barton, Cathleen   

BCBS of Arizona   

Beatty, Frances   

Beaupre, Chris and Connie   

Beberniss, Lois   

Benevity Causes   

Bobo Household   

Bonstelle, Chuck & Sandy   

Boorn, Wendy   

Bornemann, David R.   

Bouma, John   

Bowes, Alyssa   

Boyles, Chris   

Breckinridge Capital Advisors   

Brengi & Jordan, P.C.   

Brengi, Judy   

Bruce, Beth   

Burget, Timothy and Diane   

Burns, Alice   

Carstens Family Fund   

Cazares, Carlos & Yadira   

Celebrity Fight Night 

Chandler, Gail 

Chastain, James & Stephanie   

Childs, Dale and Marilyn   

Christensen, Steve, Beth, and Casey   

Conway, Walt and Margaret   

Cooper, Larry and Martha   

Crabb, Titus   

Crane, Mary Lou   

Crosman, Eloise A.   

Cruz, Joan   

Curry, Elizabeth (Liz)   

Curry, Michael   

Dale, Paul   

David and Karen Prescott   

Davidon, Alan and Paula   

Davis, Betsy   

Davis, Patricia and James (Rick)   

Davis, Sydney   

De Leon, Gonzalo   

DeConcini, Dino J   

Dennison, Gayle P.   

Diaz, Jerry   

Doering, Alexis   

Dominguez, Frank and Teresa   

Dooley, Dr. Robert and Joyce   

Dunn, Lenay   

Eaton Corporation   

Eicher, Ann and Ken   

Elk, Barbara and Robert   

Englehorn Household   

Englehorn, Con   

Escontrias, Dr. Gabriel   

Estrada, Armando   

Family Arts Needlework Shop, Inc.   

Farmer, Charlie and Pat   

Farmer, Patricia   

Farrar, Marc   

Favilla, Ed and Rosalie   

Fox Restaurant Concepts   

Franco, Antonia   

Friendly House, Inc   

Frys Community Rewards   

Fry's Food Stores (Kroger)   

Fuentes, Jerry M   

Gary and Diane Tooker Family Fndn.  

Gattorna, Michael and Cynthia  

Geer, Barb and Jim   

Gibson, Kenneth 

Gibson, Mary Sue 

Glasper, Rufus and Debra   

Goodrum, Vicky and Richard   

Grapentine, Bryan and Pearl   

Gullett, Wes   

Haggard, Jerry and Mitzi   

Harshberger, Dave and Paulette   

Hartley, Suzanne   

Helios Education Foundation   

Helseth, Lisa   

Henderson, Karen S.   

Hensley Beverage Company Phoenix  

Hensley, Brenda   

Hensley, Michael  

Hildman, Ivory Yang   

Hoard, Cindy   

Hoard, Eileen   

Hockett, Glenn and Connie   

HSL Asset Management, LLC   

Hur, Hyungju 

Hutchins, Arthur and Catherine Dresbac 

Iles, Diane and Alan   

Insurance Industry Charitable Fndn. 

Ireland, Ron and Nancy   

Jannusch, Larry and Peggy   

Jones, Bill and Jo   

Jones, Elaine   

JW Marriott: Phoenix Desert Ridge   

Kavan, William   

Keagle, Don and Carolyn   

Kissler, Carol W. 

Koerner, Frank and Mari 

Kreider, Robin (Roberta)   

Kurtz, Patricia   

Lee, Bob and Susan   

Lewis, Thom and Paige   

Lunsford, Jack   

Lyding, Mary Lou   

MacCarthy, Kristen and Adrian 

Magana, Lisa   

Mais, Anne and Joseph   

Maldonado, Adolfo   

Maloney, Dr.Patrick   

Maricopa Community Colleges Fndn. 

Marinick, Michael and Maria  

Marks, Allan and Irene   

Marquez, Matthew   

Maskell, Maria   
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Masonic Charities Of Arizona 

Mathisen, Lois-Lynne   

Mayer, Jack and Anna   

McCreary, Patricia 

Mcguigan, Joshua 

McHenry, William 

McKinnon, Angelica   

McLaughlin, James (Mac)   

McMichael, Marie   

McMullen, Bob and Carol   

McMullen, Robert   

Meadows, Alyce-Ann   

Medcalf, Joe and Carlotta   

Merrill, Steve and Linda   

Merritt, Doug and Linda   

Michael Garrison and John Lopez   

Miner, June   

Molina Fine Jewelers   

Morales, Maria   

Morales, Monica Briones   

Moreno, Susan   

Murdough, John M   

Nakagawa, Kathy   

National Processing Solutions   

Nelson, Krestin   

Nelson, Nancy   

Nicholas, Donald and Valle, Catherine   

Nowlin, Diane   

Oehmke, Portland   

Ogea, Melissa   

Otto, Ernest   

Papadopoulos, Penny   

Pape, Linda   

Paradies Lagardere   

Parrott, Sally   

Payne, Adrian   

Payne, Lisa   

PayPal Giving Fund   

Pearson, Dave and Willie   

Peck, Carol   

Pena, Teresa   

Peterson, Karen and Bill 

Pogoloff, Kurt  

Portley Household   

Pynn, Tom 

Phillips, Paul  

Rader, Bill and Judy 

Remploy, Greg and Marilyn   

Razoo Global Corporation   

Reay, Dewey   

Restrepo,Maria Adelaida (Laida)   

Reveles, Yolanda   

Riester   

Rieves, Richard D.   

Roberts, Dave and Linda   

Roman, Jess   

Runyon, Tom & Jill   

Sanchez, Jessica S.   

Sanchez, Jessica M.   

Sanchez, Marcos   

Sassaman, Randy and Claudia   

Schleifer, Thomas   

Schwiebert, Judy   

Scott, Kimberly   

Season For Sharing   

Shaffer, David and Helen   

Shapiro, Jeff and Sandra   

Sherk, Kenneth   

Sierra, Lorenzo   

Silva, Estella   

Simplot, Tom   

Slaughter, Jeff   

Slotta, Louise   

Smith, Constance   

Smith, Jackie 

Smith, Nancy   

Smith, Rev. Bill and Ann   

Smith, Richard and Candace   

Smith, Ron   

St. Vincent De Paul   

Staley, Michael   

Stamper, Don   

Starkey, Paula 

State Emp. Char. Campaign (SECC) 

THANK YOU! 
Many thanks to the supporters listed above or their donations to A Stepping Stone Foundation for the past Fiscal Year   

(July 1, 2016-June 30, 2017).  Names in bold represent a one time monetary gift of $1,000 or more. 

A very special thanks to VARITEC INC AND ALHAMBRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

WHO PROVIDE SIGNIFICANT IN-KIND CONTRIBUTIONS. 

Stertzer, Annette   

Stoll, James and Ellen 

Stoneroad Family Trust 

Sutton, Anne   

Sutton, Mary   

Swadener, PhD, Beth   

Talley, Margaruite (Margie)   

Taylor Bleiker, Karen   

Taylor, Phillip and Mary   

The Meredith Corporation Foundation   

The Virginia G. Piper Charitable 
Trust   

Thomas, Michael and Claire   

Thunderbirds Charities   

Tingley, Austin   

Tisbest Philanthropy   

Tollakson/Hannah, Kendra and John 

Tooker Family Trust   

Tooker Household   

Tormala, Wayne and Sue   

Torrez, Gregory and Josephine   

Tucker, Mickey and Herb   

Valdes, Jose   

Valley Toyota Dealers Association   

Van Brunt, Ed and Nancy   

Verduzco, Cesar   

Vertech   

Villa, Eddie   

Wadell, Susan and Jerry   

Webster, Maureen   

Weidner, Michael   

Wells Fargo Foundation   

Wentworth, Robert and Kathleen   

Whitmire, Jane and Marshall   

Whitmore, Victoria   

Wick, Elden & Diane   

Wiig, Janet   

Williamson, Bill and Majorie   

Wong, Keith   

Yale, Charles and Suzanne   

Zanes, Doug and Claudia   

Zinn, Heidi and Kenneth   



Check out our Blog at: 

asteppingstone.org/blog 

Follow us on Facebook at: 

A Stepping Stone Foundation 

Return Service 

Requested 

Mailing Address: 

PO Box 87149 

Phoenix, AZ 85080 

Administrative Office: 

2851 W. Kathleen 

Phoenix, AZ 85053 

Office Phone: 

602-843-8281 

~Celebrations~ 
 

~In Loving Memory~ 
 

Non-Profit 
Organization 
US Postage  

PAID 
Permit #484 
Phoenix, AZ 

~In Kind Donors~ 
Alhambra and Isaac School Districts 

Varitec Inc 

Brengi Jordon PC 

BitCloud Security 

GrappleNetworks 

O’Neil Publishing 

Shadow Rock United Church of Christ 

Chris Bell 

Jack and Vianne Kucera 

Jennifer Sanchez 

Linda and John Pape 

William Bobo 

Debra Cote 

Sean Gattorna 

Georgia Korbel Wood 

Debbie Miller 

Dick Minck 

Bob Nagelhout 

Save the Date for  

Cena y Serenata 

April 13, 2018 

Warehouse215 


